
 

Memo 
To:  RAS Membership  
From:   Ringette Saskatchewan, Executive Director  
Date:  September 12th, 2019 
RE:  Ringette Saskatchewan’s “B” Provincial Championship Policies  
 

Please be advised that the Ringette Saskatchewan’s Board of Directors, at their September Board of 
Directors meeting, passed new Policies for “B” Provincial Championships. 

I would like to refer you to our Provincial Championship Policy section VI. Team Rosters & Bench 
Staff Requirements “B”/”C” Championships http://www.ringettesask.com/policies/technical-policies-
competitions/. The new changes to this section are the following: 

• An injured participant may be replaced by a player pick-up on the roster after January 31, to total 
the roster to 12 skaters, upon producing a Doctor’s memorandum indicating her/his inability to 
play. The replacement must be as outlined in the player pick-ups definition above. 

• Affiliate athletes who are affiliated to one other roster, must be on both rosters submitted to RAS 
as of November 2 to be allowed to participate in the Provincial “B” Championship.  

• Registered roster as of November 2 must not exceed 18 athletes including Affiliate Athletes. 
 

Ringette Saskatchewan wants to thank last season’s B Coaches and our Associations for their 
consultation in these changes. We feel these new changes will be best suited for the changing landscape 
of our sport; while also helping us reach our goal of getting more females to play the game. 
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